PHILLIPS PIPE LINE COMPANY

BARTLESVILLE OKLAMOMA 74004

February 12, 1881

Personnel Exposure and
Monitoring Report for
Calendar Year 1978

Director of Management and Program Analysis
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
washington, 2, C. 20555

Dear Sir:

Attached is the 1979 Report covering Phillips Pipe Line Company's
NRC License Number 35-15882-01. As you will note, personnel
monitoring was not required during 1979.

Very truly yours, _
e B 4 A f
A2 L. Frimms—
B. L. Thorman
Superintendent of Electrical,
Instruments & Controls
Northern Region
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